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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

Wednesday 6th September 2023 
 

Upcoming dates 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Hello and welcome back!  I hope you had a lovely summer break and am looking forward to getting to know 
all of you over the next year. I am so excited to join the Bearwood Team after teaching for four years at another 

local school.   

  
On PE days, children are invited to come to school wearing their Bearwood PE kit.  PE days in Holly 1 are on 
Mondays and Wednesdays. We also have Forest Schools taking place on Fridays which means you will need 
to bring in suitable clothing to get changed into on a Friday. 
 
During the next couple of weeks, I would like to invite you into the classroom to see your child’s new learning 
environment and to ask any questions you may have. Please come to Holly 1 on Monday 18th September at 
3.45 after collecting your children to “Meet the Teacher”.   
 
As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask! 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Thomas 
Holly 1 Class Teacher 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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